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In an effort to support the goals identified by MPS as essential to the accomplishment of the MPS 
Vision and Mission, the President’s activities during the month of August 2021 included the following: 

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT 

• Met with Director Leonard and Mr. Nelsen a teacher from Golda Meier School 

• Spoke at the New Teachers Institute – North Division 

• Attended work group on standardized testing 

EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT OPERATIONS 

• Met with Director Garcia and Dr. Posley and others regarding increasing participation of MPS 

employees in MPSU programs to get bilingual certification; 

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

• Attended MPS Day One at MacDowell Montessori School and toured MacDowell Montessori  

• Met with Jennifer O’Hear from Common Ground 

• Interviewed by Channel 58 regarding vaccinations and mask mandates 

• Attended Milwaukee Community Schools Partnership Leadership Council Meeting 

• Attended Bridges Collaborative /New Century Foundation Meeting 


